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Comments I wish to record my objection to this latest planning application by the Wiston Estate and Dudman 
(Rock Common)  
ref   
WSCC/028/21. 
 
In no particular order my objections and concerns are  
1) The Environment, both the protection of the quality of the water in the Aquifers below the sandpit, 
and the wildlife within this very   important habitat. This was well documented in the previous 
objections to a past application in 2006 
 
2)The Logistics,  the implications of the projected huge number of necessary lorry movements as per 
the application.  
The junction of the Hollow onto the A283 is both narrow and on a sharp bend. There are regular 
misjudgements of speed and/or camber causing accidents there now, without the addition of  more 
and larger vehicles  
The A283 is already a busy east-west route used by many vehicles instead of the A27 alternative. 
Queues form on all 4 arms of the Washington roundabout.  Dudman Lorries already use the Bostal 
road to avoid the Washington roundabout, most recently yesterday afternoon.  
 
3) The increase in air pollution created by so many lorries emerging slowly onto the A283, and the 
inevitable low gear, slow moving vehicles will have a detrimental affect on the health of nearby 
residents of the village. 
 
4) Noise pollution from machinery required to deal with the inert waste. 
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